
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Hampers – (please sing) 

"It's beginning to look a lot like hampers, everywhere we look." 

Well done, Citadel.  It really is beginning to look a lot like hampers.  For 

those who have not donated yet, please bring in your nonperishable food 

items and monetary donations.  We have one week to go.  All hampers will 

be brought down on December 14th. 

 

2.  Attention Citadel Cares Members - There will be a brief but important 

meeting today at Recess in Ms.  D'Alfonso's room.  Please be prompt. 

 

3.  Book Fair - It’s everyone’s favourite event of the year, the Scholastic Book 

Fair! Join us as we open our Book Fair today! All purchases made will help 

support our school. We hope to see you with your families today between 

6:00-7:30pm. Everyone who attends the fair will have a chance to enter a 

prize draw. Everyone who attends tonight can enter in a bonus draw! 
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